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630 East Hopkins
San Marcos, TX 78666

AGENDA CAPTION:

Consider approval of Resolution 2018-222R, authorizing an engineering services contract for the
eastside of Aquarena Springs Drive Project with Brown and Gay Engineers, Inc. for an amount
estimated at $178,985; authorizing the City Manager to execute said contract; and declaring an
effective date.
Meeting date:  November 20, 2018

Department:  Engineering/Capital Improvements Program Department - L. Moyer, Director (By Lynda

Williams, Purchasing Manager)

Amount & Source of Funding

Funds Required:  $178,985

Account Number:  C582

Funds Available:  $180,000

Account Name:  E Aquarena Springs Reconstruction

Fiscal Note:

Prior Council Action: Click or tap here to enter text.

City Council Strategic Initiative:  [Please select from the dropdown menu below]

Choose an item.

Choose an item.

Choose an item.

Comprehensive Plan Element (s): [Please select the Plan element(s) and Goal # from dropdown menu

below]

☐ Economic Development - Choose an item.

☒ Environment & Resource Protection - Choose an item.

☐ Land Use - Choose an item.

☐ Neighborhoods & Housing - Choose an item.

☒ Parks, Public Spaces & Facilities - Choose an item.

☒ Transportation - Choose an item.

☐ Not Applicable
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Master Plan: [Please select the corresponding Master Plan from the dropdown menu below (if applicable)]

Choose an item.

Background Information:

In June 2017, City Council approved a list of qualified engineering firms to provide professional engineering

services in connection with CDBG-DR Infrastructure Projects as needed (Resolution 2017-100).  From this list,

Brown and Gay Engineers, Inc., was selected to provide preliminary engineering services, final design, and

construction phase services for the East Aquarena Drive Reconstruction.

Brown and Gay Engineers, Inc. has been chosen to provide required Engineering Services for the East

Aquarena Springs Drive project which includes an existing horizontal curve near the Villagio Apartment

Complex that is currently superelevated in the wrong direction.  The project scope includes engineering

services for the reconstruction of East Aquarena Springs Drive at this curve to reverse the superelevation of

the road, allowing for improved traffic flow and eliminate the current safety hazard. The project will also

address drainage issues in the area. Engineering and design services are expected to be completed in June

2019.

Council Committee, Board/Commission Action:

Click or tap here to enter text.

Alternatives:

Click or tap here to enter text.

Recommendation:

Award a contract to Brown and Gay Engineers, Inc., in the estimated amount of $178,985 for engineering

services of the East Aquarena Springs Drive project.
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